
VPOA 

 

Attention To: The Honourable Ernie Hardeman 

  Minister of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs 

  By fax to 416-326-3083 and email to  

                    minister.omafra@ontario.ca 

  Ontario Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs 

  77 Grenville Street 

  Toronto, Ontario M7A 1B3 

 

 

Dear Minister Hardeman, 
  

I would like to propose that that there be a referendum for 

further consensus from the veterinary profession on the 

proposed changes to the Vet Act and that there be a process 

put in place in the by-laws for proxy voting.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

Dr.  
 
Address:  

mailto:minister.omafra@ontario.ca

